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	SHOOTING

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a shooting that took place at 1937 Northwest 9 Avenue at approximately 5:42 A.M.  This location is currently rented by BWI Incorporated and was leased to a promoter who was to have a reggae party last night.

Patrol officers responded to this location in reference to reports of shots being fired.  Upon arriving in the parking lot, officers discovered multiple shell casings that had been fired.  Officers began to gather information on what had occurred and it was discovered that there were five victims.  All of the victims had left the scene prior to police arrival.  Each of the five victims drove themselves to local hospitals.  These hospitals included Broward General Medical Center, Plantation General, and Florida Medical Center.

Information was also relayed that the suspect was possibly driving a Nissan Altima.  Officers discovered an Altima and were safely able to affect a traffic stop at I-95 and I-595.  The driver of that vehicle has voluntarily come to the police department and is currently speaking with investigators.  It is unknown if he is a suspect at this time.
Fort Lauderdale Detectives have learned that a disturbance began inside of the party location.  During this disturbance a firearm was produced by a suspect.  At this point there was an exchange of gun fire from inside and outside the location.  As a result of this exchange in fire, multiple victims were struck.

The victims have been identified as the following:

· Rodney Robinson

B/M
10-24-79
Pembroke Pines resident

· Jeromald Fiddemon

B/M
7-29-77
Fort Lauderdale resident
· Ruben Franscique

B/M
8-22-80
Hollywood resident

· Bernie Jean


B/M
5-6-84

North Lauderdale resident

· Kimberley Olive

W/F
3-19-88
Dade County resident

Investigators believe that there may be 3-5 suspects that were involved in this early morning shooting.  Anyone with information regarding this shooting is encouraged to contact Detective Jason Wood at 954-828-5344 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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